

10 May 2017

Clonard College Geelong

Darren Pereira Success Integrated Unit 14/ Level 2 700 High Street Kew East Vic 3102

Dear Darren and Team

I just wanted to thank you for the effort and enthusiasm you put into the recent presentations at our school Activities Week this year.

Your knowledge and ability to adapt your delivery style and content for our different year levels was very much appreciated. Regardless of the program delivered, your infectious personality always resulted in our students feeling motivated and focussed on their current studies or future pathways.

Your engaging presentations were energetic with maximum audience participation – there was no sitting back and just listening! Students quickly learnt it was okay to take a risk and actively participated in the strategies and tasks presented. Using a DJ to mix up the presentation was one that excited students and lead to lots of dancing in the aisles!

Your link with parents is what sets this program apart – not only did students learn about effective strategies but parents also gained valuable knowledge and skills to support their daughter throughout the teenage years.

We can always rely on your staff to communicate in a timely manner and all workbooks, videos and other materials were supplied well in advance of the presentations. Your willingness to adapt and incorporate content that was relevant to our school community was refreshing and allows for a stronger school parent partnership.

We look forward to working with you and your team again in 2018.

Regards



